| am very excited about the upcoming season of Parkland
Posse lacrosse! Our highest priority is providing our players
and families with a great experience on and off the floor.

Ultimately, the kids play their best when they are happy anc

having fun, which is truly what the game is all about!

We combine a supportive and fun environment with some
high-level progressive development strategies. This enables
players of all levels of ability and experience to enjoy the
process of learning the game and competing on game day.

Can’t wait to be on the floor soon!
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